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Frederick Flying Cows to Host the 2025 TBL All-Star Game!
Frederick, Maryland Chosen as Host City for The Basketball League All-Star Weekend.

Friday, September 27th, 2024
Frederick, MD

The Basketball League (TBL) and the Frederick Flying Cows are proud to announce that Frederick,
Maryland, has been officially selected to host the 2025 TBL All-Star Game. This prestigious event will
bring the league’s top players, coaches, league leadership, and basketball fans from across the country to
the vibrant city of Frederick, marking a historic moment for the community, Flying Cows, and The
Basketball League.

The 2025 TBL All-Star Game will be held on Saturday, April 19th, accompanied by a series of festivities
on Friday, April 18th.

"We are thrilled to bring the TBL All-Star Game to Frederick in 2025," said Evelyn Magley, CEO of The
Basketball League. "The Flying Cows are one of the most exciting new franchises in TBL, and Frederick
is a city that has shown tremendous support. We believe this will be an unforgettable experience for fans
and players alike.”

This will be the first time the city of Frederick has hosted a major professional basketball showcase,
cementing its growing reputation as a dynamic hub for sports and entertainment. Hosting the TBL All-Star
Game will not only highlight the team and its incredible fanbase but also provide an economic boost to the
city, attracting visitors to Frederick’s restaurants, hotels, and businesses.

Chris Jenkins, General Manager of the Frederick Flying Cows, expressed his excitement: "We are
beyond excited to host the 2025 TBL All-Star Game here in Frederick. Our community has embraced the
Flying Cows with open arms, and this event will be a fantastic way to celebrate the sport, our team, and
the city. We’re ready to continue to put Frederick on the basketball map in a big way!"

The 2025 TBL All-Star weekend will feature a variety of fan-friendly events, including a slam dunk contest,
three-point shootout, meet-and-greets with players, youth basketball clinics, and, of course, the much
anticipated TBL All-Star Game.

Details about ticket information, event schedules, and other updates for the 2025 TBL All-Star Game will
be announced in the coming months, with tickets set to go on sale in December. For the latest updates,
fans can also visit our website at https://goflyingcows.com/. Additionally, be sure to follow the Frederick
Flying Cows (@goflyingcows) and The Basketball League (@tbasketballleague) on social media.



About The Frederick Flying Cows:

The Frederick Flying Cows are a TBL professional basketball team based in Frederick, Maryland. The Flying Cows
debuted on March 2, 2024, at The Hood College Athletic Center against the Reading Rebels with a thrilling 113-112
come-from-behind victory, showcasing the electrifying plays and the passionate fan base that would define the
franchise in their inaugural season. Immediately proving themselves as a top team, the Cows placed first in the
eight-team Atlantic Northeast division and finished their season with a final record of 20-6.

The Frederick Flying Cows seek to become a part of the fabric of the community and a team that will make the
people of Frederick proud! The team is dedicated to providing fun, affordable entertainment for all Frederick citizens.
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